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ARL Receives Grant from Felicia Rose Grant Program  
$50,000 grant to help ARL shelter programs 

 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is delighted to have been awarded a $50,000 grant 
over two years from the Felicia Rose Grant Program. The funds granted through the new 
invitation-only initiative will ensure that shelter animals across all three ARL locations will 
continue to receive the care and services they need and deserve. 
 
ARL treats every animal as an individual, and through a comprehensive process involving ARL 
veterinary, behavioral and animal care staff, determines the appropriate medical care, behavioral 
training, and enrichment plan based on the individual needs and personality of the animal. 
 
Funding from the Felicia Rose Grant Program will support ARL’s shelter programs and 
activities, as well as staffing, equipment, and the critically needed supplies ARL’s Animal Care 
and Adoption programs depend on. 
 
“ARL is so honored to be a recipient of such a generous grant from the Felicia Rose Grant 
Program,” state ARL President and CEO Dr. Edward Schettino. “Thousands of animals come 
through ARL’s three Animal Care and Adoption Centers annually, and these funds will ensure 
each and every animal will receive the services they need and the homes they deserve.” 
 
The Felicia Rose Grant Program supports Massachusetts nonprofits that work to strengthen the 
human-animal bond, promote ethical treatment of animals, and provide services to animals in 
need. Established in 2021, this special interest initiative honors its namesake, a sweet-natured 
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American Staffordshire Terrier. Felicia Rose was adopted in 2015 and has since become a 
trusted emotional support animal as well as a Pet Partners-certified therapy and service dog. 
 
Grant proposals are considered by invitation only and are subject to a competitive review 
process. 
 
For photos of the check presentation, please click the Dropbox link below: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/76x8fwyn6d51jqw/AADcJswXQwklSglLBPMsSYv9a?dl=0 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2021, ARL served over 23,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help 
animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram.  
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